
  

Public – For external distribution   

 
 
March 30, 2020 Update – Our May 28th PATHWAYS event in Toronto has been postponed. It is 
tentatively rescheduled for June 18th. Our Calgary April 30th event has been postponed until 
September 17th. We continue to take a wait and see approach for our June events in Nova 
Scotia, Quebec, and Ontario.  
 
As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to make an impact around the world, the situation in 
Canada is rapidly developing. It has become clear that we all have an important and immediate 
role to play in protecting our community and stopping the spread.  
 
Based on current guidance from our federal and local leaders to enact social distancing, we 
believe it is essential for businesses to follow their lead and adopt safeguards that will help 
protect clients, coworkers, and the community at large. 
 
In light of these developments, our currently scheduled PATHWAYS health symposiums for this 
spring will be affected...  
 
As of March 15, 2020 - All March and April PATHWAYS/Crosslinks events have been cancelled. 
We are taking a wait and see approach for events scheduled for May and June. We will keep 
you updated as more information becomes available. 
 
Please consider the critical role that we can all play in protecting the health and safety of our 
community over the coming weeks: 
 

• Stay home and only go out when needed 

• Wash hands frequently and for at least 20 seconds 

• Check in with elderly friends and family (but don’t go visit in person!) 

• Prepare, don’t panic (take time to rest, eat well, and limit worries as much as possible) 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience these changes have caused and wish everyone and their 
families a safe period of rest, with the belief that we will return to business as usual later this 
year feeling energized and ready to engage with our health partners.  
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